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To:   Mayor and City Council Members,  
   Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Bruce Allen, Golf Course General Manager 

Through:  Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager 

Subject: Golf Course Equipment Purchase 

Date:             February 22, 2024 
 
 
The City’s 2021 Tax Note provided for the purchase of new golf course maintenance 
equipment. One of the purchases was put on hold until the golf course renovation 
program was approved. Following its approval staff recommends purchasing the 
following mower: 
 
 Toro Reelmaster  3575-D Fairway Mower                $69,628.90                       
 
 Destination Charge (Freight)                                          $4,177.73 
   
 Total                                                                     $73,806.63 
 
These machines will be a Buy Board purchase. The Buy Board is the website for the Local 
Government Purchasing Cooperative administered by the Texas Association of School 
Boards in Austin. Purchases utilizing the Buy Board contracts are in compliance with state 
bidding requirements.  
 
 


